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12th July 2021 
 
The ESMBA will be holding both the 2020 and 2021 AGMs on Saturday 24th July 2021. Although 'Freedom Day' is coming the 
AGM will remain at a Covid secure conference facility. We as an Association still have a duty of care to our members and as such 
will ensure that the venue is safe and large enough to accommodate attendees and still be able to social distance. 
 
As always, the AGM is open to all registered players, however voting rights is restricted to County delegates in accordance with 
the Constitution. You will be asked to present your registration card as proof of membership to gain entrance to the AGM. 
 
For this year we are asking members to advise us if they are attending by 17th July 2021. This will enable us to ensure we have 
the correct size room for all. We will be providing light refreshments only this year and not a buffet lunch as previously done. 
Please email linda@esmba.co.uk to reserve your place. 
 


